Appendix A
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 05 December 2022 concerning the Grant Allocations to Community and Voluntary Organisations. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 

	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	1. That the Council includes a very brief summary of the nature and purpose of individual organisations in receipt of Community Impact Fund grants at Appendix 1 of the report.
	Yes but on the website rather than Appen-dix 1
	[bookmark: _GoBack]The information will be given but updated on the website  not on Appendix 1 owing to insufficient capacity to do this by the publication date 










